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To Whom it May Concern,   
    In travelling on federal lands we have noticed none of the signs or trails are consistently
marked. I would be nice to know what the designation is or the route/trail number we are on.
Sometimes there is a sign, but it is not maintained, so it is illegible. Most signs do not say what
type of travel is permitted (motorized, horse, foot etc.)
    As for the trails proposals, on paper it sounds pretty fair. Most of the closures look reasonable
and the new  or upgraded trails will improve travel and help protect our lands.
   The problem will be when a trail is closed and the 1%ers go there anyway, because "they
always have and no one is going to tell them where they can and can not go". Enforcement will be
difficult because these rule breakers simply don't care and usually don't get caught, or if they do
get caught it is only a slap on the wrist and "no, no , don't do that, bad."
    Thank you for you time.
    Sincerely
    Mary Longtine
    
    member - Fremont County ATV Association 




